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WESTERN CORRIDOR RAPID BUS EXTENSION
PHASE 2 

The Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) is 
conducting a major investment study (MIS) for a proposed Wake BRT 
corridor rapid bus extension.

This rapid bus extension would span between Cary and Research 
Triangle Park (RTP) and would build upon  the Wake BRT: Western 
Corridor, which is currently under development as a separate project.

The first phase of public engagement occured in the fall of 2021, and 
the second phase is now live. During this phase, CAMPO is asking for 
input to help evaluate the alignment alternatives.

Here is how you can stay involved:
Learn about the study updates and the 
alternatives being considered at: 

WakeBRTExtensionsStudy.com

Provide your input on the online survey by April 30.

Visit the website or
text “ExtendWest” to 855-925-2801.

Have a question? Contact the study team using the email 
or phone number below.


